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J Mr. Gregory J. Mann, President ygy , g 1983
N.I.T. International, Inc.

'800 Market Street, Suite 100
. Houston, TX 77029

Dear Mr. Mann:

I am responding to your letter dated October 9,1989 to Frank Ingram in

which you request the procedures for submitting a product topical report. The

NRC does not endorse comercial products. We review product applicability when
..

a licensee proposes to use a product for a specific regulatory application.
(

Therefore, if you wish to use your product for nuclear power plant application,

you must submit it to a licensee for a nuclear power plant or a nuclear

utility representative. A Roster of Utilities is enclosed for your use.
.

Please contact Hazel Smith on (301) 492-128/ if additional information is

needed.

Sincerely,

Ofg!nal signed by
John T. Larkins, Chief
Planning, Program, and

Management Support Branch
Program Management, Policy

Development and Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Roster of Utilities
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